
You are invited to the first ever
Tacoma Corvette Club 

Super Bowl Party!!!

Sunday, February 2nd

We are having the first ever (potluck) Super Bowl Party on Sunday, February 2, 2014 for TCC 
members and guests.  Come join your TCC friends to watch the Super Bowl game, including the 
great commercials, at the home of Michael Campsmith, TCC Events Chairman, and Myra 
Wisotzky.  The more the merrier...  Driving Directions are on the TCC web site.

Date:   Sunday, February 2

Time:  2:30 PM

Where: The Home of TCC Members Michael Campsmith & Myra Wisotzky
  29825 24th Ave SW
  Federal Way, WA 98023
  (Lots of room for all of us...)

Parking: The house is on a cul-de-sac with parking in the driveway and on the street

Our host will provide table settings, soft drinks & ice. (BYOB)  Please bring your favorite appetizer, 
side dish or dessert to share with the group. 

Please RSVP Michael Campsmith, TCC Events Chairman, at mcampsmith2640@comcast.net or 
404-932-8057.

Hope to see everyone at our first ever Super Bowl Party!

GO SEAHAWKS!!
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